HB 1242 Testimony — Support

As a long-time Maryland resident and a parent, | am strongly in support of HB 1242,
which recognizes the fundamental right of parents to raise their children. In reviewing
this bill, it is hard to imagine there could really be any reasonable objection to it. The

rights of parents to raise their children should absolutely be recognized and protected
by our government.

Please support HB 1242.
Thank you!

Sincerely,

Sandi Lancaster

swislp@yahoo.com

Germantown, MD



